
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW DISTRICT 140 MEMBERS  
Emergency Disaster Relief  

   

 
Dear Brothers & Sisters, 

 

             It seems that Mother Nature has been up to it again unfortunately and lower parts of 

Quebec and Ontario were hit with extreme rainfalls which caused significant damage 

throughout the area. Many members again are dealing with flooding and water damage causing 

stress and anguish for them and their families. 

 

 We are reaching out to the membership to advise them that if they have been victims to 

these recent events, your Union has set up the Emergency Disaster Relief Fund to help members 

and their families in their times of need. To submit a claim, please click on the link IAM 

DISASTER RELIEF – IAMAW and follow the instructions. Should you require any help or 

assistance, we encourage you to please contact you’re your local union representative, shop 

committee or designate General Chairperson. 

 

 Disaster may manage to hit at the worst times, but through the perseverance and 

dedication of members before, our Union has always come together to help one another in our 

greatest times of need and, of course and always… 

 

 

In Solidarity,  

                                                                                    
 
Guillaume Lingat,                                                                                             Dave Flowers 
General Chairperson – Eastern Region                                         President & Directing General Chairperson 
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